
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd March 2021              Week 9 Term 1 

Acting Principal’s Report           Calendar 
 

Whole school events begin again 
 

It is so pleasing that we can begin our whole school 
events again. This week we are holding our first whole 
school assembly where students will be receiving their 
sport leadership badges and Student Representative 
Council (SRC) badges. 
Our Principal’s Awards will also be handed out to those 
students who have continued following our rules of 
being a Safe, Respectful Learner.  
Parents and carers whose children are receiving either 
a badge or award will receive an invite to our assembly. 
Only 1 parent or carer from each family who receive an 
invite will be able to attend to ensure that we follow 
COVID safe guidelines.  
 
Our Easter Hat Parade is next week and it is always a 
great event. Due to our current guidelines I am asking 
that only 1 parent or carer from each family attend and 
that they check in using our QR code and sign on in our 
School Sign-In sheet. This ensures we have a record of 
people on our school site and continue to keep everyone safe. If it is wet weather unfortunately parents 
and carers will not be able to attend due to the size restrictions in our hall. We will let you know with 
plenty of notice if this will occur.  
 
Our P&C have put together a number of fantastic Easter Baskets for our Easter raffle. This hard-working 
group of parents always looks at different ways to raise money to support our students and I would like 
to thank them for their efforts. If you have not purchased raffle tickets or need to get extras they are 
available in the school office. Tickets will also be available to purchase on the day of the Easter Hat 
Parade.  
 
Tell Them from Me Survey 
Each year our students in Year 4-6 have an opportunity to complete a survey for the Department of 
Education. It asks them questions about their learning and how they feel about school. Over the coming 
weeks our primary students will be completing this survey with their teachers. I have included an 
information sheet for parents at the end of our newsletter. If you do not wish your child to participate 
please fill in the form and send it back to school by Monday 29th April.  
 
On a final note...  

“Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner everywhere.” – Chinese Proverb 
 

Thank you for your support of our school.  
Mellissa Page  
Acting Principal 
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2021 
Thurs 25th Mar  

o NAPLAN online practice Yr 3 7 Yr 5 
o Whole School Assembly – 2.10pm 

 

Tues 30th Mar  
o Easter Hat Parade 

 
 

Thurs 1st Apr 
o Last day for students and teachers 

 

Fri 2nd Apr  
o Good Friday 

 
Term 2 
Mon 19th Apr 

o Pupil Free Day 
 

Tues 20th Apr 
o Students return 
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Student of the Week   Class of the Week 

 
Wk 8 – Junior A     Wk 8 – Eucalyptus 

Wk 9 – Emilia C    Wk 9 – Bluebells 

 
 
 

Star Spellers 
The following students have achieved 100% in their spelling test in Week 7 or 8. 
 

• Eucalyptus – Brett, Meralyn, Aariana, Maliha, GR, Anna, Aliza, Tyler, MK, 
Monson, Jackie, Breeanna and Maryam 

• Wattle – Deon   

• Bottlebrush – Ezekai, Zahira, Shareen, Malaika, Demetrius V, Dannielle, 
Amelia, Isabel and Kaytan  

• Orchid – Ajwa, Lincoln, Kwinton, Richard, Elijah and PJ  
 
 
 
 
We are a ‘Nut Aware’ School 
 

We currently have students enrolled at our school who are allergic to peanuts and nut products (peanut 
butter, nutella, hazelnuts etc). Please help us to keep all our students safe by ensuring your child does 
not bring food containing any nuts to school. Your support with this helps to minimise the risk of a 
student having a potentially life-threatening reaction. Please speak with your child’s classroom teacher 
if you have any questions. 

 
 
NAPLAN Online 
 
This year our students in Year 3 & Year 5 will be sitting NAPLAN online in Term 2. This week we have a 
practice online test to complete to make sure that our laptops and technical set-up will support the 
process for our students. Our practice test will take place on Thursday and students in Year 3 & Year 5 
will be involved. We do not receive any feedback about student results during this practice, however it is 
a good chance for our students to see how NAPLAN online works and talk through any questions they 
may have. Miss Crimlis is organising NAPLAN for our school this year so please contact her if you have 
any questions.  
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HARMONY DAY CELEBRATIONS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  



 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 


